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From: Dr. Patricia Morton  
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 8:01 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
Please note that as Ontario residents my husband & I STRONGLY OPPOSE this ENBRIDGE
proposal to build a large Pipeline expansion through our province & through our ecologically
significant wetlands which are so essential to combatting CLIMATE CHANGE.
It is YOUR Responsibility now to PRIORITIZE THIS CLIMATE CRISIS & its already
severe impacts on our infrastructure, our economy & public health, before it reaches the
tipping point & is too late to halt or mitigate. We must DECREASE our GHG EMISSIONS
NOW —- & instead invest in renewable energy & in the massive # of exciting new clean
energy jobs that will be available with our Ont. Govt’s support for retraining & for home
retrofits, etc. etc.

PLEASE RECOGNIZE 
YOUR ESSENTIAL NEW RESPONSIBILITIES RE. OUR CLIMATE CRISIS, AND
PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS PIPELINE PROPOSAL!

Dr. Patricia Morton

 

Yours truly,

Dr. Patricia Morton 
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